

Mrs Sue Boorman B'Ed (Hons)
Headteacher
Mrs Jo Padfield (BA (Hons)
Deputy Headteacher

Hatch Warren Infant School

Gershwin Road Basingstoke Hampshire RG22 4PQ

2 01256 350313

Email: <u>parent.mail@hwis.hants.sch.uk</u>
Website: www.hwis.hants.sch.uk

17th January 2025

Dear Parents/Carers,

Thank you for signing your child up for choir.

On Saturday 1st March we have been invited to take part in the Mayor's Spring Charity Concert at the Anvil. Please keep this afternoon and evening free. Staff have a meeting coming up with the producer to finalise details for the day and we will then send a letter out explaining the day in more detail. Please fill out the following form by Tuesday 21st January, as we need to know numbers.

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=hzJaFkW4y0CwsTpJRDnpLid9hIUUsLJFnmyo4 Ae4LvRUQkRNNTRXVE1IMDq0SFVaNjNUSlUzMURHQS4u

If you would like to purchase tickets for the show, please follow this link:

https://www.anvilarts.org.uk/events/mayors-spring-charity-concert

Many thanks,

Mrs Weston, Mrs Way and Mrs Woods













